
MUCKHART CORONATION HALL COMMITTEE 

 

The Coronation Hall is managed and maintained by a Committee and 

its Trustees.  We receive no financial assistance from statutory 

bodies and our only income is hall fees, fundraising and occasional 

grants for large items of expenditure. 

The committee at the moment is made up of representatives from 

groups who use the hall, e.g. Girlguides and the Amenity society.   

We would welcome an approach by anyone who would like to 

contribute to the running of the hall by serving on the committee 

and could join us at our meetings about five times a year. 

If you value your village hall and want to help keep it looking good 

and running well, please get in touch with Pat Jordan or any of the 

Hall Committee. 

Thank you 

Pat Jordan, Chair. 

patjordan12@btinternet.com 

Phone: 01259 781404 

Mobile: 077080 55515 
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